
Donny,
Please pass on the note below to Richie and the guys working on the Madison. Their attitude has really made
this go very well so far.

From: Shelby Tudor
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 6:50 AM
To: Bob Crawford
Subject: RE: Upcoming Building Painting - Question

Bob,
Good morning to you. Wanted to write this morning to let you know we have appreciated the repainting job that
has occurred over the last month or so. The crew has been professional and courteous on the grounds in the
morning time, and our balcony looks fantastic (Unit 818).

With appreciation,

ST
Shelby Tudor

From: Bob Crawford
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 9:27 AM
To: 'Shelby Tudor'
Subject: RE: Upcoming Building Painting - Question

Hi Shelby,
The work started Monday of this week. Beginning in the SE corner of the complex with Bldg 600, the plan is
to go west down Horatio toward Armenia, working on Bldgs 600, 700, 800, 900 in that order. They will finish
one building before moving to the next, so you can monitor their progress and get a feel for when they will get
to you. We plan to notify each building anyway a few days before work will begin there.

They will try to have a crew in the courtyard keeping pace with the street side crew, but no promises on how
that will go.

So…when you get a notice on your door that your building is about to start, please close windows and take
everything off your balcony. Hopefully, doing it this way will mean that your balcony is only out of
commission for a few days.

Hope this helps. Please let me know if you have any other questions. Thanks!

Bob Crawford, CAM
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